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From: BETTYARLENE JAMESRNBS
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Please support SB 347 and SB 700
Date: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 3:42:35 PM


PLEASE SB 347 AND SB 700, AND ANY OTHER LEGISLATION THAT
WILL MOVE OREGON COMMUNITIES TO BE FREE OF GUN VIOLENCE . .
.


LONG-TERM, MY SON, A EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT PHYSICIAN AND I
BELIEVE GUNS SHOULD BE RESERVED FOR HUNTING, THE MILITARY,
AND LAW ENFORCEMENT.  IT IS BEST TO REMEMBER THAT THE NRA
IS PRIMARILY FUNDED BY GUN MANUFACTURES.


WE BOTH BELIEVE, LIKE THE PACIFIC GREEN PARTY PRESIDENTIAL
CANDIDATE AND PEDIATRICIAN THAT THERE SHOULD BE NO GUNS
IN THE HOME.  TWO OF MY FEMALE RELATIVES COMMITTED SUICIDE
BY SHOOTING THEMSELVES IN THE FACE WITH GUNS.


HAD THOSE WEAPONS NOT BEEN AVAILABLE, THEY WOULD PROBABLY
BE ALIVE TODAY, AND HAPPY AFTER EFFECTIVE TREATMENT FOR
DEPRESSION.  WE BELIEVE HUNTING GUNS SHOULD BE STORED IN
SECURE NEIGHBORHOOD CENTERS. -- JAMIE, NURSE JOURNALIST
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